Donation Success Stories - Kansas

The comments below are from law enforcement agencies who have received Firearm Donation Transfers of Personal Property.

Crawford County Sheriff's Department
The Crawford County Sheriff's Department in Girard, Kansas received Ruger Mini-14 Rifles from the Federal Firearms Program. The Sheriff's Department immediately placed these weapons into service after training. Without this program, this department would not have been able to provide rifles to the deputies due to budget restraints.

Fredonia Police Department

Fredonia Police Department's Chief of Police said: "Again, I can't say thanks enough times. Considering GSA has every law enforcement agency in the United States barking up their tree, it's amazing that GSA gives personal attention to a small police department in Kansas which has to be near the bottom of the food chain."

Kansas Department of Wildlife & Parks (KDWP) Law Enforcement Office
The Law Enforcement Director of KDWP stated that the "Federal Firearms Program has worked very well for their agency. By participating, KDWP has realized a large budget savings while helping to meet their division needs. The Director would highly recommend the program to other agencies."

Plainville Police Department
Plainville's Chief of Police thanked the Denver Property Management Office for all of the professional assistance provided to acquire five Glock Model 19, 9mm weapons. All five of the firearms were in excellent condition and worked flawlessly. Each of the officers were issued a firearm as a "back-up" weapon and were glad to receive them. The Chief's Department is very small with only five full-time officers and with a small budget to match. It is only through programs like GSA's that the Plainville Department is able to acquire the much needed firearms. GSA's program saved this department at least $1,750. The Chief believes that GSA has an "excellent program with an excellent professional staff."

